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Starlight Ranch Mobile Home Owners’ Association
  Monthly Board of Directors Meeting
August 10, 2016


Call to Order:  
 Starlight Ranch HOA Board of Directors monthly meeting was held on Wednesday August 20, 2016 at the front clubhouse.  President DeLong welcomed everyone opening the meeting at 7:00 PM. All present recited the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Roll call was taken; All Board members were present.

Approval of Minutes:  
Secretary Rivera read minutes from the monthly board meeting held on July 13, 2016.  A motion was made by VP Hebert to accept minutes as read and second for approval by Director Marley.  All in favor, motion carried.   

Treasurer Report: 	
Treasurer Rodriguez read financial report. Treasurer Rodriguez read up-to-date balances of all accounts. Secretary Rivera inquired about an expenditure of $ 48.33 whether it was an Operations or an Activity account purchase. Treasurer Rodriguez will review and give answer at next board meeting. Treasurer Rodriguez read the activity budget and calendar for September. Director Marley motioned to accept the financials and activity report as read, seconded for approval by Secretary Rivera. All in favor, motion carried.

Business:
President Delong stated he is now the Activity Chairperson and will see to the activities. Georgia Moffat will continue to assist with the budget and monthly calendar. 
President Delong reported he attended a regional Networking for Progress meeting in the Tampa area. President Delong stated he is stating involved with local and regional groups that can benefit our homeowner’s lifestyle. 
Motion was made by Treasurer Rodriguez for retro payment of $27.70 for gas used for president to attend meeting in Tampa.  Motioned was second for approval by Director Marley, all in favor. Motion carried.
A motion was made by Treasurer Rodriguez to adopt $30.00 expenditure for gas for any future meetings attended by HOA President. Second for approval by VP Hebert, all in favor, motion carried. 

A motion was made by Treasurer Rodriguez to change verbiage in bylaws regarding registered agent to read; “same as listed on Sun Biz”. Motion was second for approval by Secretary Rivera, all in favor. Motion carried.

A motion was made by VP Hebert to name Richard Balderson the person in charge of Operations account. (Keeping track of incoming monies) Director Kerns second for approval, all in favor. Motion carried. 

Motion made by VP Hebert to adjourn the meeting, seconded for approval by Secretary Rivera. All in favor, motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 8:09 PM.
